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District Advancement Plan: Social Studies Update
At the November Board of Education meeting Mrs. Ally Canniff and Mrs.
Julia Clark presented the Social Studies curriculum work completed over
the summer and shared how that work is being implemented in the
classrooms. This summer there was a close analysis of standards, content
and themes. Unit overviews were developed and learning plans were
created. You can learn more about specific units of study and see the entire
Social Studies Update presentation here or you can visit the District
Advancement Plan section of the Hebron Public Schools website. Grade
level curriculum overviews will also be added to our website soon.

Spotlight On: Veterans Day Celebrations
Hebron Elementary School honored our Veterans by holding a school-wide
celebration. Veteran family members were invited to come to the school
where they visited classrooms and answered questions from students.The
students learned and sang military anthems at our assembly. The assembly
was organized by the student council and was designed to teach fellow
students about the different branches of the military. The PTA sponsored a
luncheon for our Veterans to enjoy while they were visiting. Thank you to
the Hebron PTA and the HES Climate Committee for all your hard work
organizing this special day. Thank you to all our Veterans and active
military members for the sacrifices you make for our country!
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